
News to You - Weekly Newsletter Spring Term — 12.03.21 

St. Peter’s Elwick CE Primary School 

Message from the Headteacher  

Dear Parents   

What a wonderful fun filled week we have had! An air of positivity radiates from the children and is quite contagious!  The 

children have been engaged in many practical, investigative activities this week and it was wonderful to hear them eagerly 

chatting to one another about their learning. Here are few photos of the children enjoying teaching and learning.   

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Many parents have asked us how they can support their child’s learning and have enjoyed working alongside their child 

during the Lockdown. To support parents, staff have created support videos of how to support your child  at home. The below 
videos can be found on your child’s Microsoft Team Account under the heading ‘Parent Sessions’.  

Name of support video                  Classes   

Phase 2 Phonics Parent Session  EYFS and KS1  

Love of reading                                   All classes   

Multiplication                                   KS2  

Division                                                    KS2  

Operations with fractions                   Upper Key Stage 2  

 

Released this week are:  

Phase 2 Phonics Parent Session – EYFS Team   

Multiplication – Y3/Y4 Team and Y5/Y6 Team  

Love of reading – Y3/Y4 Team and Y5/Y6 Team   

From Summer Term , your child’s homework will be set om MST rather than Socrative. Please speak to you child ’s class 

teacher if you have any queries regarding accessing this   

It is great to see so many parents have signed up for the virtual Parent Consultation on March 23rd  and March 24th. If you 

haven’t had chance to do so yet, the deadline for booking appointment slots is March 22nd.   

Attached to this email, you will find an overview of the Local Governing Body of Hart Primary School and                            

St Peter’s CoE Elwick Primary School. The purpose of Local Governing Body is to lead the school and promote high     

standards of educational achievement at our schools. I hope you find this summary useful. For further information on the 

Local Governing Body, please see the school website.  

Mrs Carter is retiring on Friday 26th March. She will be greatly missed by all the pupils and staff at St Peter ’s, but we hope 

that she will enjoy her retirement.   

Can we please remind all parents/carers when dropping off/ picking up from school that we ask you to park considerately 

and be mindful of the surrounding area, so as not to block paths and driveways.  Thank you.  

Have a wonderful weekend   

Mrs Hill  

Email: info.elwick@nllt.co.uk 
Website: www.hartelwickfederation.org.uk 

Facebook: @stpeterselwick 

Rainbow Award  

EYFS—Bobby Wharton/Eloise 
Woodward 

Y1/Y2—Harrison Dignen/Charlie 

Woodward 
Y3/Y4—Nicole Laughton/Ewan 

Walsh  

Y5/Y6— Y5/6 Parents and Carers/
Max Hall 

 

St. Peter’s Key 
EYFS—Benjamin Malone/Sienna 

Porter 

Y1/Y2— Penny Grimston/Bella 
Wells 

Y3/Y4— Autumn Da Rocha/Polly 

Corrigan  
Y5/Y6— Zacharie Davison/Heidi 

Mounter  

 
Golden Quill  

EYFS—Amber Williamson/Jersey 

Hamilton 
Y1/Y2— Matilda White/Isla Kirk 

Y3/Y4—Olivia Seed/Layton Stokes  

Y5/Y6—Joshua Laughton/Cody Hall  

 
Maths Award  

EYFS—Sydney Lavelle/James Bryan 

Y1/Y2—Azeem Ahmed/Rocco Da 
Rocha  

Y3/Y4— Ewan Walsh/Olivia Seed 

Y5/Y6— Abigail Lavelle/Florence 
Tiplady 

Reminder of Drop off and  
Collection times  

 
Early Years 

Drop off: 8.55-9:05am 
Collection: 3.05pm 

 
Years 1 and 2  

Drop off: 8.50-9:00am 
Collection: 3.00pm 

 
Years 3 and 4 

Drop off: 8.45-8:50am 
Collection: 2.50pm 

 
Years 5 and 6  

Drop off: 8:40-8.45am 
Collection: 2.45pm 

 

Award Winners  

https://www.facebook.com/stpeterselwick/?modal=admin_todo_tour

